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December 6,1982

Note to: Parties on the THI-1 Service List

From: Mary E. Wagner
Counsel for NRC Staff

Subject: SERVICE OF PLEADINGS ON NRC STAFF '

Over the past several months there have been a number of instances where
the NRC Staff has not received pleadings to which it is entitled to
respond. This may be due to the fact that some parties have been
serving their pleadings on James R. Tourtellotte, Esq., Office of the
Executive Legal Director. Please be advised that Mr. Tourte110tte, who
for the past year has been Chairman of the Commission's Regulatory
Reform Task Force, is no longer assigned to the TMI-1 case.
Accordingly, service upon the NRC Staff should be made by serving a copy
of all pleadings upon:

Joseph R. Gray
Office of the Executive Legal Director
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

It is hoped that service in the above manner will result in timely
receipt by the Staff of all pleadings in this case.

Sincerely,
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Mary 'Jagner
Couns for NRC Staff

cc: Service List
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